
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Due to the North Yorkshire School Games being cancelled, we are going to take part in some 
running virtual competitions to give our school the chance to become County winners. The 
first of the 2 competitions is Athletics. The winning school will be put forward as the York 
entry with a chance to win medals and t-shirts. Below is the information on the 5 athletics 
challenges. These can be done in school or can be done at home. All pupils who enter will 
need to do all 5 challenges and submit their result by using the link below. Teams will be 
made up of 3 boys and 3 girls. There are 2 age groups – 3/4 and 5/6.  
 

We are inviting all children from our school in KS2 to have a go and then Kevin Davies 
(Partnership Manager) will look at our results and choose the top 3 boys and top 3 girls in 
each age group. You will need to send your results through the link below. 
 

http://www.koboca.co.uk/athletics-virtual-competition-york-east/?q=RB1KKF7O 

 
The guidance for each event is below: 

 

 

 

http://www.koboca.co.uk/athletics-virtual-competition-york-east/?q=RB1KKF7O


 

 

 Please read through the guidance booklet attached and either print off the vertical jump scale or 
use a tape measure. 

 

Let’s get as many children involved in this as possible. It’s a fun event and great for an added bit of 
competition. 

 

Stay safe! 

 

Mrs Rowntree 

 

  

 


